
Thank you to all of you who 

donated to our collection for 

Lunch Break!  We were able to 

fill 3+ boxes of non-perishable 

food items, toiletries and even 

a winter coat!  Lunch Break of 

Red Bank was very happy to 

receive our donation to help 

local families who are in need 

this holiday season! 
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WINTER LOAN        

STILL AVAILABLE 

UNTIL                   

JANUARY 31st  

 

Youth Share 

Accounts receive 

.50 % interest  up 

to $2500 

Check out our newest feature:  INSTANT BALANCE 

 

Quickly and easily get the balance of the account of your        

choice without even signing in to your account!  

Set up the new feature next time you log into our Touch 

Banking App on your phone 

 

Use the link below  to sign up for email and/or text alerts 

every time your Debit card is used  

https://usa.visa.com/pay-with-visa/featured-technologies/purchase-alerts.html  

We now offer VISA Credit Cards  

All balance transfers are 0%                      

for one year 

 NO TRANSFER FEE 

https://usa.visa.com/pay-with-visa/featured-technologies/purchase-alerts.html


Congratulations to Dwight Ruth who cor-

rectly identified the post office above as 

the Allenhurst office!  Dwight won a $25 

VISA gift card 

171 Broad Street 

PO Box 518 

Red Bank, NJ  07701 

MCPECU 

Quarterly Post Office Contest 

PHONE:  732-219-0009 

FAX:  732-219-5269 

WWW.MONMOUTHPOSTALCU.ORG  

New  & Used Vehicles 3.00% - 3.99% 

New/Used                                    

Over $20,000 6 yr Term 
4.49% 

Signature Loan VARIABLE 

Second Mortgage   

 5 Years 3.50% 

10 years 3.75% 

15 years 4.00% 

Computer Loan VARIABLE 

$50 Gift Card 

with any new 

auto loan 

Can you identify the Monmouth County 

Post Office pictured below?   

Email your guess to:                                                         

lcoolahan@monmouthpostalcu.org 

You could win a $25 VISA gift card!! 

 

The Farmers’ Almanac is an annual North American periodical 

that has been in publication since 1818.  It is well known for long 

range weather forecasts, astronomical data and advice on a 

wide variety of subjects including gardening, cooking, fishing and 

sustainable living.  According to the Almanac, we are due for a 

mixed bag of wintry weather for both December and January.  In 

February, frigid temperatures are due to take hold.  Get the snow 

blowers ready in the East and umbrellas in the West!  An active 

storm track will deliver above-normal precipitation to the South-

east, Northeast and New England states throughout most of the 

winter, especially February.  The Farmers’ Almanac is also red-

flagging February 16-19, when a small, but intense storm devel-

ops near the Virginia Capes and delivers a heavy snowstorm with 

strong winds for parts of the Tennessee Valley, through western 

North Carolina, the Virginias, Maryland, and Delaware northeast 

into southern New England – some locations could receive 1 to 2 

feet of accumulation!  Stay warm and safe this winter! 

 

 


